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Primary Care Rebate Schemes 
 
 
Has your PCO/ Board signed up to any primary care rebate 
schemes in the past 3 months? 
 
What are the start and end dates of the contract, or is it an ongoing 
contract? 
 
There are no primary care rebates in Belfast Health and Social Care 
Trust and these are not within the remit of the Trust. 
 
You should redirect your request to the Strategic Planning and 
Performance Group (SPPG) at the Department of Health as all of these 
would be within the remit of the SPPG. Email: 
SPPGcommunications@hscni.net  
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